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Notice

“Road Safety Awareness F'rograrhme”

The Department of Public Administration is organizing "Road Safety Awareness
Programme” on 26th October 2023 at 11:30 in Room No. 164. The event will be conducted
to raise awareness amongst students and to inculcate the safety culture in the society. This
programme will also help students to know general safety rules in order fo become
responsible, conscious and productive citizens.

PS: This event is open for all Undergraduate Students.
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